CITY OF JANESVILLE

Special City Council Proceedings

May 14, 2020
The Janesville City Council met in special session on Thursday, May 14, 2020 in the Council Chambers of City Hall at approximately 5:30 p.m. with Mayor Beenblossom in the Chair and Council Members Worrell, Stapleton, Robinson, Miller, and McAllister present.  Also present was City Clerk, Chris Murley.
Motion by Council Member Miller and seconded by Council Member McAllister approving to adopt the agenda as presented.  Motion carried.

The City Council reviewed and considered entering into a possible lease and/or lease purchase agreement for a skid steer loader with P & K Midwest or making a one-time payment for its outright purchase.  Entering into a lease and/or a lease purchase agreement would require a public hearing with legal proceedings and documents prepared by a bonding attorney, thus adding costs estimated at $4500 - $5000.  Mayor Beenblossom also presented quotes for various skid steer loaders from P & K Midwest ($58,271), Titan Machinery ($54,812) and Star Equipment Ltd. ($50,000).
Since the John Deere lease agreement and/or purchase was the only item listed on the posted agenda, a motion was made by Council Member Miller and seconded by Council Member Robinson approving to discontinue moving forward with the proposed lease agreement through P & K Midwest and to review and consider the three quotes received for the outright purchase of a skid steer loader at the Council’s next meeting, scheduled for 6:00 p.m. on Thursday, May 28, 2020.  Motion carried.

Motion by Council Member Miller and seconded by Council Member Stapleton approving to adjourn.  Motion carried.  Meeting closed at 7:52 p.m.

ATTEST:  _______________________________  MAYOR: ________________________________

